Kelly Lush

From: AMCTO | The Municipal Experts <amcto@amcto.com>

Sent: January 18, 2023 9:16 AM

To: Kelly Lush

Subject: Advocacy Update: We Want to Hear from You on MFIPPA

Complete our MFIPPA survey by February 3 to help inform our next submission

View this email in your browser.



About AMCTO | Education & Events | Advocacy & Policy



January 18, 2023

Advocacy Update

We Want to Hear from You: MFIPPA Survey

We have heard from our members about challenges working with the *Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act, 1990* (MFIPPA). We know that the *Act* has not kept up with technological advances, and lacks clarity in critical areas causing unnecessary operational burdens for municipal administrators. That's why we are working towards making a pro-active legislative submission.

In order to support the submission, we are looking for information from your municipality. We'd like to know about your experience administering the *Act*, what needs to change, and where the biggest problems are. The information you provide in the following survey will be used to craft a solutions-focused submission to the Ministry of Public and Business Service Delivery. Our goal is to present the Ministry with real-life examples and operational challenges municipal professionals face with the current state of the *Act* and emphasize the need for updates and changes.

We would appreciate it if one representative per municipality completes this survey no later than Friday, February 3, 2023. The survey should take no more than 8 minutes to complete. If you are aware of any municipality who has not received a copy of this survey, please feel free to forward this email with the survey linked in the button below.

COMPLETE SURVEY

Thank you in advance for your feedback - we look forward to sharing the final submission in a future advocacy update.

In the meantime, for more information or questions about this survey and our other advocacy work please contact:

Alana Del Greco

Manager – Policy & Government Relations adelgreco@amcto.com

Charlotte Caza

Policy Advisor

ccaza@amcto.com



AMCTO | The Municipal Experts

2680 Skymark Avenue, Suite 610, Mississauga, Ontario L4W 5L6

Tel: (905) 602-4294

www.amcto.com

higher logic